UNB Forestry takes the lead in student exchange to Europe

Recently the student exchange program TRANSFOR was launched at UNB. TRANSFOR stands for Transatlantic Education for Globally Sustainable Forests. The goal of this program (funded by Human Resources Skills Development Canada and the European Community (EC)) is to provide learning opportunities to students from Canada and the EC with respect to sustainable forest management practices in both parts of the world. Funds ($1500-2000) are provided to students from four participating Canadian forestry schools for attending forestry educational programs at four different schools in Europe, in Bangor (Wales), Umea (Sweden), Joensuu (Finland), and Freiburg (Germany). The TRANSFOR program offers opportunities to study abroad at partnering universities for one or two semesters, or to take part in internships at forest industry or environmental organizations. In addition, students can take part in a three week field course, which exposes students to different forest management strategies in the UK, Sweden, Finland, and Germany. UNB Forestry is taking the lead in organizing the student exchange for the participating forestry schools in Vancouver, Edmonton and Toronto. Students can apply for TRANSFOR program activities in 2007 until November 15, 2006. For further information please contact Dr. David MacLean (macleand@unb.ca) or Dr. Dirk Jaeger (jaeger@unb.ca).
